
Dear	Tappers,

Herewith	the	first	newsletter	of	this	calendar	year!	We	hope
you	had	happy	holidays	and	vacation!

Are	you	looking
for	a	way	to
easily	get	in	touch	with
your	fellow	students?
Then	Tapp	has	a
WhatsApp	group	for	you!
This	group	is	available	to
all	members	of	the	study
association	and	we	can
answer	all	your
questions	about	the
study	program.	Events
organized	by	the	study
association	will	also	be
promoted.	Do	you	want
to	join	this	too?	Then
click	on	the	WhatsApp
logo,	via	this	link	you	can
join	the	group!
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Company	visit	Niestern	Sander

On	Friday,	December	16,	2022,	we	visited	Niestern	Sander
in	Farmsum.
Niestern	Sander	is	a	company	specializing	in	new
construction	and	repair	of	ships.	We
got	a	look	at	the	newbuilding	yard	where	they	were	busy
building	a	ship	of	150	meters.	This	was	for	many	of	us	very
impressive	to	see.

We	started	the	morning	with	a	presentation	about	the	work
that	Niestern	Sander	has	done	in	the	past	period,	here	they
told	us	about	recently	completed	projects.	Furthermore,	we
were	allowed	to	take	a	look	on	a	ship	and	in	the	workshop.	It
was	very	impressive	to	see	this	way	of	working.
	

Paintball

On	December	20th,	we	played	paintball	at	Outdoor
International.	We	started	at	7	p.m.	with	Capture	the	Flag.
Furthermore,	we	were	given	even	more	difficult	challenges.	It
was	a	lot	of	fun!

Christmas	drink

To	usher	in	the	Christmas	holiday,	we	had	a	Christmas	drink
at	De	Brouwerij	on	December	22th.	The	drink	was	from
21:00	to	23:00,	and	the	first	100	beers	were	free!	We	saw
again	very	nice	foul	Christmas	sweaters	and	of	course	the
Tappmuts.	The	closing	of	2022	was	a	great	success!

Thursday,	January	12th,	the	1st	field	trip	of	this	calendar	year
will	take	place.	This	time	we	get	to	visit	Boikon!	Boikon
specializes	in	the	automation	of	various	processes.	They
work	in	different	sectors:	from	automotive	to	the	food
industry.	Boikon	controls	the	complete	process,	from	design
to	assembly;	so	as	a	mechanical	engineer	you	could	have	a
very	nice	job	here!

Calendar

Company	visit
Boikon
12-01-2023

Padel	tournament
17-01-2023

Company	visit
Thales
26-01-2023

Gala
15-03-2023

Social	media
In	addition	to	the	monthly
newsletter,	you	can	also
easily	stay	informed	of
new	activities	via	our
social	media!	If	you	are
not	following	us	yet,	you
can	click	on	the	icon	of
the	social	platform	on
which	you	would	like	to
follow	us	at	the	bottom	of
this	newsletter.

WhatsTapp

On	January	17	we	will	play	a	padel	tournament	against	KIC	and	TDSR	at	Peakz	Padel
Euroborg.	We	will	start	at	18:00	with	a	lesson	and	after	that	we	will	play	a	tournament.	There	are
a	total	of	25	spots	available	so	be	quick!	Your	own	contribution	is	only	€5.40!

Deze	e-mail	is	verstuurd	aan	{{email}}.•	Als	u	geen	nieuwsbrief	meer	wilt	ontvangen,	kunt
u	zich	hier	afmelden.	•	Voor	een	goede	ontvangst	voegt	u	secretaris@svtapp.nl	toe	aan

uw	adresboek.
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